Subject: Re: Region identifiers in NFHS-3
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Thu, 27 Feb 2014 15:41:10 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS Expert, Fred Arnold, to a similar post (msg 1313):

The PSU numbers are unique within a single state, but they repeat across states, so you should
look at the state code in conjunction with the PSU numbers when trying to determine how many
PSUs there are.

Please let us know if this does not answer your question.

Thanks
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